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March proved to be somewhat of a comeback month for several equity markets, with indices in the 

US on track to end the month with solid gains, erasing some of the early 2022 losses. As we near 

the end of the month, the S&P 500 and NASDAQ 100 are both up about 5% for the month. 

European equities are also on track to claw back some losses, but gains are more limited as the 

ongoing geopolitical issues mean the outlook is a little murkier. 
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